
  

 

 
Official Sensitive 

 

 
12 June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 7 – Braintree Foodbank Donations 

 

As part of their studies in Year 7 RVE (Religion, Values and Ethics), your child is looking at 

the issue of poverty and why people set up and give to charity. 

   

In relation to this we are looking at the work of Foodbanks and would like the year group 

to do a charity drive to donate to the Braintree Foodbank.  

 

We are therefore asking students to ’bring-in-a-tin’ to donate to the Foodbank.  

 

We are asking them to do this during the last week of July, Monday 8 to Friday 13 July 2024. 

  

Participation in this is purely voluntary, and their teachers will give them further details and 

remind them nearer the time.  We are hoping as many students in Year 7 as possible can 

bring in one tin each to help us reach our target of 200 tins.  

 

Thank you for your support. We hope to collect as many as possible to give to this valuable 

cause.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs Z Tyler   

Leader of Religion, Values and Ethics 
 

 
 
 
 
 


